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LaRae R. Heard of Robbinsdale, MN was named to the Dunwoody College of Technology, Fall
Quarter 2009 Dean's List. Students named to the Dean's List are recognized for outstanding
academic achievement by earning a 3.5 grade point average or higher in 12 or more credits for
the quarter. Dunwoody College has built a national and international reputation as a leader in
technical education for nearly a century. Heard, a 2008 graduate of North Community High
School, is in the Web Programming Program at Dunwoody and will graduate June 2010.      
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